
The Starke County Amateur Radio Club July meeting was called to order at 7:02 pm on the 20th. We had 

11 members and 1 guest present.  

Old business: 

We still need to get all the parts for the computers from Ed.  Levi, WB9CAO said he would get with Ed on 

this and check his paperwork to see if we got two or three computers that were donated. Keyboards and 

mice are missing. 

Field Day report:  KC8PKY did the reporting to ARRL of the results. There 66 contacts made. 

 

New Business: 

John, W3ML gave the treasurer report. We have $724.31. 

John said we have radio insurance and website fees coming up soon.  Insurance is due Aug 1st and 

website was in November. 

Levi made the motion and Linda seconded to pay the outstanding debts as they come due. All were in 

favor. 

David KC8OBH shared the Foxhunt results.   Lenny came in first and Greg second. Next Foxhunt is the 

3rd Sunday of the month, August 20th. 

General discussion of various topics continued.  Visitor was Jim, who works in the library. He is 

interested in studying for a ham radio license. It was explained that there are websites to study the tests 

on and the book is in the library that he can check out. 

Program for tonight was presented by Levi. He showed how to put on a good connector for RG 6 cable. 

Also explained the crimping tool needed to do a solid crimp job. 

Raffle and sale of hats took in $22.00. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:16 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John, W3ML Secretary/Treasurer 


